



Wednesday 19 January 2022

Dear Parents / Carers,

## Mr Murphy

As you all know Mr Murphy has been with us at Poplar Farm School since September 2019, as a Class Teacher and our Maths Subject Leader. Following the recent completion of a Senior Leadership Qualification, Mr Murphy will be leaving us at the end of this term, to take up of the post of a senior teacher and Maths Lead in another CIT school.

Mr Murphy has worked hard for the children in our school in many different ways, and I know the children have enjoyed working with him and sharing their celebrations with him.

We will miss Mr Murphy, but we are pleased he will still be part of our CIT family. I am sure you will join me in wishing him the very best for his future.

We are currently finalising plans for a Class Teacher replacement, and I will inform you once the arrangements have been confirmed.

Kind regards,

Mrs Hodson

**Head Teacher**